
 

 

November 19, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to recommend the Manor House in Norfolk, Connecticut, as an 
outstanding asset to Connecticut. This historic property offers a unique and 
memorable experience for visitors, combining elegant accommodations with the 
charm of the Litchfield Hills region. Its location near key attractions and natural beauty 
makes it an ideal destination for travelers seeking both relaxation and adventure. 

We especially appreciate the Manor House's commitment to sustainability and eco-
conscious offerings, which align with our efforts to promote responsible tourism in 
Connecticut. Their focus on environmental stewardship enhances the experience for 
guests while supporting our mission to showcase Connecticut as a destination that 
values and protects its natural resources. 

The Manor House is a valuable partner in promoting Connecticut’s diverse tourism 
offerings, and I believe it will continue to play an important role in attracting visitors to 
our state. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Rachel Lenda     Anthony M. Anthony 
Director of Tourism     Chief Marketing Officer 
Office of Statewide Marketing and Tourism Dept. of Economic & Community Development 
State of Connecticut    State of Connecticut 
 


